

30<sup>th</sup> June 2016

Dear Parent / Carer,

The Year 6 children are about to begin the process of planning and preparing their Leaver's performance. Even though we are sad that it is soon to be the end of their primary school journey, we are extremely excited for them for their new adventure. To celebrate their memories, we would like to invite you to the performance on Tuesday 19th July at 9.30am.

Doors will open at 9.15am ready for a prompt start at 9.30am.

Once the children have performed, refreshments will be available in the Hall.

We hope you are able to come along and be a part of this wonderful performance.

Yours sincerely

Mr C Sutherland Head Teacher